
From: Lupo, Anthony R. LupoA@missouri.edu
Subject: Re: cloudy horizons

Date: November 5, 2016 at 10:32 AM
To: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net

Patrick:

Good afternoon. I am disappointed in Advances . I've not heard anything either.

Best,

Tony

Отправлено с iPhone

5 нояб. 2016 г., в 0:21, Patrick Frank <pfrank830@earthlink.net> написал(а):

Hi Tony,

After writing to you last Friday, I wrote to Ms. Rana Ali the following Tuesday (Nov. 1), asking the status of my submission, ms
5153401. Her reply thus far is silence.

This evening, I sent her a short follow-up, asking for a reply.

Have you had any success discovering its disposition since last Friday?

If Adv. Meteorol.. has decided to drop the ball, I’d like to know sooner rather than later, so as to press on somewhere else.

Thanks,

Pat


